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Shenandoah Valley Elementary in Chesterfield, MO is one of the schools that invite Mrs.
Jackson each year to speak to the three fourth grade classes to hear about the Dred Scott
Case. Thanks to Mrs. Ann Workman, fourth grade teacher for partnering with us each year to
bring the story into the class room. May 1, 2015




